
Hello Teesdale OSHC Families. We hope you have all had a great school break. The children have shown great eagerness to
get right back into our program. Many have been sharing all the great adventures they have had on their break, and it was

great to hear positive feedback regarding our school holiday program. 
The first week back was full of chats, children catching up with their educators and one another. We had a range of OSHC fan

favourite activities planned to start term 3 with a bang! Some new rubber suction toys were added to our collection and our
kids have been having a blast playing with them. We had art activities and children had their opportunity to make their own

bookmark and we saw some really cool designs. This week we have many activities planned with the theme of Jungle Animals
and the following week we are going to discover what it means to see ourselves with good self-esteem and how we can be a

great friend to our peers. We can't wait to share with you all that we get up to in the next newsletter. Rachael + Stacey
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